21 November 2019

Dear Parents,
SSCPSPTA Notice No. 10A
Family Fun Day — “Love Our Mother Nature”
Postponement

In light of recent social incidents and other unforeseeable circumstances, SSCPSPTA has
decided to postpone the Family Fun Day which is scheduled to be held on 8 December
2019. A separate announcement will be made when we have more clarity about the date to
be held. As one of the SSCPSPTA core events, the decision has been made in consideration
of the safety of our participants.

SSCPSPTA is immensely grateful for the support and contribution from our parents and
teachers who have dedicated hours of their effort and creativity in the past month to prepare
for the event. We apologise for all the inconvenience caused by this rescheduling.

For the Reply Slips and the cheques that we have received, SSCPSPTA will return them to
the parents via class teachers in the coming week. If you have any questions, please call
Banny Wong at 9388 4933 or Joey Cheung at 9774 4211.

Yours sincerely,
SSCPSPTA
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